
Memorial  snowshoe  at  Camp
Rich in February
Fresh Tracks 5K Snowshoe Walk and Race — the Eric Nageotte
Memorial – will be Feb. 25 at 10am at Camp Richardson.

Tahoe  Mountain  Milers  Running  Club  is  hosting  the  event.
Beneficiaries are Girls  On The Run-Sierra and Metastatic
Breast Cancer in honor of club member Renee Gorevin and local
doctor Kelly Shanahan. 

Sign up by Feb. 10 to save $10. Reserve a pair of snowshoes if
you need them or bring your own. Walkers welcome.

Preregistration  is  $25,  which  includes  a  winter  beanie,
snowshoe  rental  if  needed,  post-race  refreshments,  and
continued day use of groomed Camp Richardson trails. Day of
race registration is $35. Signup online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/01/memorial-snowshoe-camp-rich-february/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/01/memorial-snowshoe-camp-rich-february/
http://ultrasignup.com

